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Ox-PAQ Update: The quarterly newsletter of the Ox-PAQ Initiative 
 

Welcome to the fifteenth edition of Ox-PAQ Update. News from the last three 
months is given below: 
 

 The second phase of our e-based survey to assess the sensitivity to change 
of the Ox-PAQ began in October 2016. To date 209 participants have 
completed the Ox-PAQ for a second time. This phase will continue until the 
end of March with a further update in our next newsletter.  As ever, our 
thanks go to the following organisations for their assistance with participant 
recruitment: British Lung Foundation, Motor Neurone Disease Association, 
Multiple Sclerosis Society and Parkinson’s UK.  

 

 Our second abstract for 2016 was recently presented at the 23rd Annual 
Conference of the International Society for Quality of Life Research in 
Copenhagen, Denmark. The abstract has been published in a supplement of 
the journal Quality of Life Research, and can be found at the following link: 

 

http://link.springer.com/journal/11136/25/1/suppl/page/1 
 

The full reference for the abstract is as follows: 
 

Kelly, L., Dummett, S., Dawson, J., Fitzpatrick, R., Jenkinson, C., Morley, D. 
(2016). Use of the Routine Activities Domain of the Oxford Participation & 
Activities Questionnaire (Ox-PAQ). Quality of Life Research, 25(S1), 106. 

 

 Our third and final abstract for this year was also recently presented at the 
International Society for Pharmacoeconomics and Outcomes Research 19th 
Annual European Congress in Vienna, Austria. The abstract has been 
published in a supplement of the journal Value in Health, and can be found 
at the following link: 

 

http://www.valueinhealthjournal.com/article/S1098-3015(16)32170-
2/fulltext 

 

The full reference for the abstract is as follows: 
 

Kelly, L., Dummett, S., Dawson, J., Churchman, D., Fitzpatrick, R., Jenkinson, 
C., Morley, D. (2016). Pretesting an e-based version of the Oxford 
Participation and Activities Questionnaire (Ox-PAQ). Value in Health, 19 (7), 
A485. 

http://link.springer.com/journal/11136/25/1/suppl/page/1
http://www.valueinhealthjournal.com/article/S1098-3015(16)32170-2/fulltext
http://www.valueinhealthjournal.com/article/S1098-3015(16)32170-2/fulltext
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 Just a reminder that all documentation related to the project can be found 
at https://www.ndph.ox.ac.uk/research/health-services-research-unit-
hsru/research/oxpaq-initiative 

 

That completes our fifteenth newsletter. We would, as always, be grateful for 
any feedback you might have. The next edition of Ox-PAQ Update will be 
posted towards the end of 2017.  

Please email David (david.morley@dph.ox.ac.uk) or Crispin 
(crispin.jenkinson@dph.ox.ac.uk) if you have any specific questions or 
suggestions regarding the project. 

Merry Christmas to all, 

The Ox-PAQ Team  

21st December, 2016. 
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